
From: Vivienne Porzsolt [m   
Sent: Wednesday, 22 July 2015 11:19 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: No amalgamations! 
 
Good morning 
 
I am in the City of Sydney and am opposed to local body amalgamation. With no 
demonstrated financial savings, it will be a severe attack on democracy. We need our local 
government to be close and responsive to its natural community. 
 
Thank you 
 
Vivienne Porzsolt 

 
 




